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Friday May 29th, 2015 
Job/reference #: J15015 

 
 
RE:  111 Rayette Road – Compliance and Reporting with the federal National Pollutant Release Inventory 
(NPRI), Ontario Toxics Reduction Act (TRA) and the Ontario Ministry of the Environment (O. Reg 127/01) 
reporting schemes 
 
 
Dear Ms. Iozzo, 
 
This is to inform you of the results of our audit of your facility at 111 Rayette Road, Concord, ON for compliance 
with the Federal National Pollutant Release Inventory (NPRI), the provincial Toxics Reduction Act (TRA) and 
the O. Reg 127/01 reporting schemes, with submission via Environment Canada's Single Window Information 
Manager (SWIM). 
 
Based upon the information you have provided, our calculations indicate that you did not, in calendar year 2014, 
manufacture, process or otherwise use substances on the 2014 NPRI Part 1a, 1b, 2, and 3 tables in sufficient 
quantities to be reportable, nor did you emit NPRI Part 4 substances in sufficient quantities to be reportable. 
 
Based on this assessment, you are not required, at this time, to report your emissions and usage amounts to NPRI 
and/or TRA for this facility. 

 
In 2014, the 111 Rayette Road facility did not manufacture, process or otherwise use acetone, and thus, is not 
required to report to the MOE concerning O. Reg. 127/01. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lucas Neil, PhD 
Air Quality Scientist 
AirZOne Ltd. 
lneil@airzoneone.com  
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